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Comments: Good People; Thank you for this opportunity to comment on the CNF Forest Plan proposals. I am

happy to see that there is proposed Wilderness in each plan. I support Forest Plan Revision B. It seems the

simplest, and with much recommended wilderness. I believe the wilderness areas will become more and more

important as human population densities (yes, even here) continue to expand and pressures are put on wildlife

habitat. It is also a concern of mine that resource extraction will further erode our wilder areas, debilitating the

things that are wonderful to this region.

 

Sincerely,

 

Lynn O'Connor


